

## **Forest Gate Community School**

3<sup>rd</sup> January 2018 Ref: SH2/FS3/MB Forest Lane Forest Gate London, E7 9BB Tel: 020 8534 8666 Fax: 020 8519 8702

Associate Headteacher: Charlotte Whelan
Executive Headteacher: Simon Elliott

email: info@forestgatecst.org

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Trip to Granada and Cordoba, Spain

The MFL department have organised an educational visit to Spain.

The group will be visiting the cities of Granada and Cordoba, in the south of Spain. It will support students' learning through direct interaction with local people and visits that will develop their cultural and historical awareness.

The date of the visit is from Saturday 16<sup>th</sup> June to Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> June 2018 and the arrangements are as follows:

We will depart on the Saturday 16<sup>th</sup> June at 1:00pm from the school and return on Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> June 2018 at 4:30pm. Pupils will need to be dropped at school and collected by a parent or carer on our return. If there is any delay in the return time, information will be updated on our website. Your child will need to bring a packed breakfast and snack for the outward journey. All meals are provided for the rest of the trip.

As this is an optional educational visit, we are requesting contributions of £280 to finance the excursion.

This visit is open to Year 9 and 10 and you can secure your child's place by visiting the following link and completing the consent form <a href="https://goo.gl/forms/Fe0IRN8XiJaBQDhP2">https://goo.gl/forms/Fe0IRN8XiJaBQDhP2</a> by Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> January 2018. Additionally, a non-refundable deposit of £100 will need to be paid in a sealed envelope by Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> January 2018. The balance for the trip can be paid in three instalments as follows:

21<sup>st</sup> February 2018 - £50 21<sup>st</sup> March 2018 - £50

23rd April 2018- £80

Payments can be made to the front office in cash, or by cheque payable to Forest Gate Community School.

If you have any gueries, please contact faris.sanhaji@forestgatecst.org by Monday 15<sup>th</sup> January 2018.

Yours sincerely

Mr Faris Sanhaji MFL Teacher